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e: The original notice included an incorrect phone number. The phone number has been 
 We apologize for any inconvenience.  

You Spoke and We Listened  

 of feedback from our provider network, NH Healthy Families is changing the way denied 

isplay on Explanation of Benefits (EOB) and Electronic Remittance Advices (ERA).  

e will cause the denied amount on denied claim lines to equal billed charges rather than 

arges as they do today.  

 will find an example of how the EOB currently looks today and how the EOB will look in the 

 expect this change will be implemented on May 15, 2019. 

aim with denied lines look like this on EOBs/EOPs: 

hange is in effect, the denied amounts will look like this on EOBs/EOPs: 

 have questions, please contact NH Healthy Families Provider Services at 1-86
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